CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS

JULY 2006 CLUB MEETING
MEETING MINUTES
JULY 8, 2006

* All new officers for the 2006-2007 year were present
Tony Clark President
Coley Richardson Vice President
Jim Richardson Secretary
Dee Gilliland Treasurer
Tommy Jackson  Safety Officer

* Tony Clark called the meeting to order
*Visitors: Finley Knox, Joe Fritz, Rachel Woodley an Arlinginton Texas Jr. High Student

*Notetly absent: Larence Harrod who prepared lunch and Mike Smith and Mark Williams
who were supposed to prepare lunch.

*Tony stated three things he wanted to do as president:
1. Boost membership
2. Participate in more activities
3. Improve the website and have it include a current schedule

*Minutes were read and approved for June meeting.

*0ld Business
Fly In
Mark and Coley: The food part went well. 200 pieces of chicken were eaten with very little
left. The food has gained a good reputation
Tommy: Safety went well with only one minor incident that was promptly taken care of.
Dee: Finances, There were about 30 aaircraft, about 150 to 175 plates used and $876.00 donated
for food, $40.00 from glider rides, $100 from plane rides, spent $297.00 on chicken, $83.00
on seasoning, $104.00 for supplies, some 22 shirts were unaccounted for, the estimated
profit for the fly in is an estimated $250.00.
General Comments: The weather was a factor.

Lunch for Meetings

Dee passed out a rough draft outlining the meeting dates and the members responsible for lunch
on that date. Members could be reimbursed for expenses if they so desired.

Mark explained the responsibilities of the cooking teams and that cleaning up afterward was as
much a responsibillty as cooking the food.

Tony said that new members would be added to the December team.

*Safety
Tommy talked about the importance of a check list for preflight and postflight.
Five things to do for a fire in flight. 1. Shut off the fuel
2. Shut of the electrical
3. Secure items
4. Pick a place to land
5. Communicate 121.5
Never quit flying the airplane. Fly the airpane to the ground.



Weather was discussed

VER flight rules were reviewed

Light Sport Aircraft limitations were reviewed

Pattern altitude was reviewed

GPS altitudes not reliaable check the barometer

The southeast corner of the field has been mowed. Stay on the runway

*Finances
Dee stated that we had $5,984.00 now, with shirts and invenntory net worth was approsimately
$6,300.00. There was about $8,000.00 total income for the club and about $7,500 total exxpenses.
We are a tax free non profit organization. We need to look as a project for next year.
A budget will be presented for next year.
The missing lunch money came in.

*New Business
Jack Estess presented a plaque and Dee accepted, for flying or for MMRCC and the children of
Belarus Russia.
Tupperware and where to put the cooking and kitchen utinsels was discussed.
Coley revealed that roaches were present.
Mark made a motion to buy roach posion, motion passed. Mark is to buy.
Tommy made a motion to buy 3-27 inch cones to mark the east side of th runway. Motion passed.
Tommy to make the purchase.

Doc moved to adjourn.



